31 May 2019

Dear Parent/Caregiver

The PPTA (Post Primary Teachers Association) has advised our Board of Trustees that all union members propose to take further strike action next week. This is part of a series of 'rostering home actions' and on that day PPTA members will not be teaching Year 9 students.

As the majority of our teachers are members of the PPTA, Year 9 students will not be required to attend school on Tuesday 4 June. Normal school will take place for all other year levels.

A small number of non-union staff will be available to supervise Year 9 students if required. Please contact the office to indicate if your child needs to attend school on that day.

If there are any changes to the planned strike action we will communicate that to families at our earliest opportunity.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Lyndy Watkinson Acting Principal



Victor Street, Avondale Auckland 1026 New Zealand

Telephone (09) 828-7024 Facsimile (09) 820-0183